
  

   
 
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kitikmeot  
We Are Coming To Your 

Communities 
 

CHECK OUT THE DATES! 



  

   
 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
The Nunavut Planning Commission is developing a land use plan to guide how land and water is used in Nunavut. 

 
Join the Commission’s Chairperson Andrew Nakashuk and staff to discuss land use in Nunavut. 

 

Upcoming Community Visits: 
                     Kugaaruk: Monday November 18, Community Hall 

Taloyoak: Wednesday November 20, Community Hall 
Gjoa Haven: Thursday November 21, Community Hall 

Cambridge Bay: Monday November 25, Community Hall 
Kugluktuk: Wednesday November 27, Community Hall 

 
 

Please join the discussion at an afternoon session from 1:30pm to 4:30pm  
or an evening session from 6:30pm to 9:30pm. 

 

Be part of updating the 2016 Draft Plan! Your view matters! 
 

The Draft Plan and the Schedule of Upcoming Community Visits Are Available at www.nunavut.ca and on Our Facebook Page. 
Contact us at (867) 979-3444 or by Email at sehaloak@nunavut.ca 

NPC Community Engagement on the  
2016 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan  
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